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Status of Report – Community Standards Bylaw 

 

Report Purpose 

To request a time extension for presentation of a draft Community Standards Bylaw and the 

non-statutory public hearing.  

Recommendation 

THAT the Community Standards Bylaw be brought back to Council on the revised date of 

October 25, 2022. 

 

Original Due Date: End of Q3 2022 

Revised Due Date: October 25, 2022  

 

Council and Committee History 

May 3, 2022 Council approved: THAT Administration prepare a draft Community 

Standards Bylaw by the end of the third quarter of 2022 to be 

presented to Council; 

 

THAT Administration conduct an advertised survey, open to all 

residents on the topics and standards in the draft Community 

Standards Bylaw; 

 

THAT Administration schedule a non-statutory public hearing to 

discuss the topics and standards in the draft Community Standards 

Bylaw; and 

 

THAT Administration publish the draft Community Standards Bylaw at 

least three weeks prior to the survey and the non-statutory public 

hearing. 

 

Rationale 

An extension is being requested as unexpected staff shortages have delayed finalization of 

the draft bylaw.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


